Ethan White

From: cecelia verta

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 7:30 AM

To: Constitutional Convention Commission
Subject: comments on a Constitutional Convention

| believe it is important to review our state's constitution and make appropriate changes to reflect the changing
times. thank you. Cecelia Verta



